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| strongly favour Model 2. It has changes that impact less voters. It makes minimal changes to the current structure
compared to Model 1.

The major problem with Model 1 is changing the current Dandenong Ward to include the Greater Dandenong Green
Wedge. This creates a vast ward that stretches from the border of Kingston to the border of Casey, including the
Dandenong South Industrial Zone and the Greater Dandenong Green Wedge - two vastly different land uses where
the ratepayers have no community of interest and whose views are often in conflict, with those living in the Green
Wedge wanting their land from being protected from being rezoned industrial.

Also problematic with Model 1 is breaking up the suburb of Springvale South on an odd east-west basis, joining the

western part of Springvale South with Springvale Central Ward creating a ward that goes from the boundary of
Dingley to the railway line. | currently live in Springvale Central Ward and can say that this proposed new ward is no

way a community of interest.
Best wishes

Louisa Willoughby

I - vsvle

Louisa Willoughby (she/her)

Monash University operates on the unceded lands of the Kulin Nations.





